
 

 

 

 
 
 
June 17, 2025 
 
Dear Valued Patient:  
  
We’re excited to announce that Matthews-Vu Medical Group is joining Colorado Physician 
Partners effective July 1, 2025. Colorado Physician Partners is a group of independent primary 
care clinicians across Denver and Colorado Springs. And, like Matthews-Vu Medical Group, 
Colorado Physician Partners is focused on providing high-quality preventive health care. Visit 
ColoradoPhysicianPartners.com to learn more. 
  
Rest assured, you’ll continue to receive the same personalized, dedicated care you’ve come to 
expect from the same care team, and at the same clinic locations. In addition, we will still 
accept and remain in-network with most major health plans. We will continue to be your 
primary care medical team. If you receive information from your health plan or any information 
that says we will not be in-network with your plan, please call your Matthews-Vu Medical 
Group practice directly so we can help correct this – all offices are open Monday through 
Friday from 8 am to 5 pm.  
 

• Rockrimmon: 1-719-522-0707 (Adult, Pediatrics) 

• Southeast: 1-719-574-7083 (Adult, Pediatrics) 

• Weber: 1-719-633-5660 (Adult, Pediatrics, Podiatry) 

• Woodmen: 1-719-632-4455 (Adult, Behavioral Health, Podiatry, Urgent Care) 
  
We appreciate your patience during this transition. Your health continues to be our top priority 
so please call us if you need anything.  
 
Thank you for trusting us with your health. We’re honored you’ve chosen us as your partner, 
and we look forward to continuing to provide you with the high-quality healthcare you deserve 
and have come to expect from our team.   
  
Sincerely,  
 

Matthews-Vu Medical Group  

https://www.coloradophysicianpartners.com/

